Verbick, Jim

From: Shaina Papach <shaina@theharveyhouse.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 2:00 PM

To: Verbick, Jim

Subject: Liquor License Extension

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello Jim,

I can't believe almost 5 months has passed since our last extension approval. I wanted to reach out as we are not
going to be opening in the timeline we had planned. Currently we are shooting for the second week of May for a
real opening. It just doesn't make any sense from a business perspective for us to open right now or anytime real
soon unfortunately.

We also have decided to lease an additional space that is being built beside station building. They are connected
to each other, to ideally have more private space. I wonder if we could apply for this to be included in our liquor

license as well?

Thank you so much Jim!

SHAINA ROBBINS PAPACH
CREATIVE DIRECTOR & CO-OWNER
THE HARVEY HOUSE

C. 608-213-3782

644 W. WASHINGTON AVE
MADISON, WIS 53703
THEHARVEYHOUSE.COM




